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TO: MEMBERS OF THE SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON STATE TRAILS POLICY 

FROM: Mark C. Patronsky, Senior Staff Attorney, and Dan Schmidt, Senior Analyst 

DATE: February 13, 2007 

 

This letter is written to notify you that the mail ballot submitted to your committee has 
been approved. 

The drafts, WLC: 0036/2, WLC: 0037/2, WLC: 0038/2, WLC: 0039/2, WLC: 0040/2, 
WLC: 0041/2, WLC: 0042/2, WLC: 0056/1, and WLC: 0064/1, have been approved by a vote of 
Ayes, 7 (Sens. Breske and Schultz; Reps. Hubler and Ott; and Public Members Decker, Ruf, and 
Sauer); Noes, 5 (Public Members Carpenter, Marcouiller, McFadzen, Patenaude, and Pettis); and 
Not Voting, 0. 

You will be notified when the Joint Legislative Council schedules a meeting to receive 
the report of your committee. 
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